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17/4/23 

 

Nursery, Reception and Y1 Parents 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
 
You are invited to take part in a reading workshop with our library volunteers who will go 
through activities to enjoy reading with your child. The session will be focused on you 
bringing your child’s favourite book, to develop your ideas for the bag The session will run 
between 1pm and 3pm on 25/4/23. Please return the slip below if you would like to come along. 

 

 

Warmest Regards 

 

Mrs Robson 

Head teacher 

 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I would like to attend the reading workshop on Tuesday 25th April 1pm to 3pm. 

 

Name……………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Child’s name ………………………………………………………………………… 

Child’s class…………………………………………………………………………… 

 

mailto:admin@bridgewater.newcastle.sch.uk
http://www.bridgewater.newcastle.sch.uk/

